
As we continue to navigate the COVID-19 pandemic, we the Dance Conservatory team, remain 
committed in following the guidelines under the Provincial Health Authority (PHO), WorkSafeBC 
and The District of North Vancouver. Here are the procedures and protocols we have in place to 
guarantee a safe reopening for our students, teachers and parents.

Only dancers and faculty will be permitted to enter the building. Dancers enter from the front of the 
building and exit at the rear of the building where our designated parking spots are. Kinder Ballet 
and Aspiring Dancers will be escorted by their teacher into the building and to the exit. 

Physical Distancing is a priority and students and teachers, will keep in mapped out distances from 
each other and minimize social contact. 

To allow for enhanced cleaning procedures, dancers will use spray bottles with cleaning disinfectant 
on their class spots when the class has finished and will remain in one studio for the duration of 
their classes or camp. Dancers will also please be diligent in using Lysol or Clorox cleaning wipes 
when they have finished using the bathrooms.

Dancers are not permitted to enter the building and are asked to stay home if: 

they have a fever, cough, difficulty breathing, cold or sneezing,                                                              
they have been outside the country in the past 14 days,                                                                            
they have been in close contact with a confirmed or probable case of COVID-19                                                                     
they have a family member who is sick at home 

Dancers and faculty’s hands will be sanitized upon entering and exiting the building, before and after 
breaks, and after bathroom visits. Studios will be disinfected/sanitized between groups ie: floors, 
barres, door knobs and any touchable surface areas. 

Dancers are asked to keep their cell phone off and away in their bags, as well as water bottles will be 
kept with dancers’ bags inside their assigned space in the studio. All garbage from snacks/lunches 
will be taken home with the dancer.

The Student Lounge will be off limits. Not for changing clothes or for hanging out at this time.

If we adhere to these guidelines a safe and successful Summer Intensive it will be!!


